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Message from Anna Crispin, NPW Chief Executive  
Dear Colleagues, 

This past year has continued to bring significant challenges and changes to the education sector. All schools in Newham 
are having to make decisions about their future and NPW intends to make the internal developments required to ensure 

that we support our membership.  

The NPW Transformation Programme is progressing and feedback for developments, 
such as, in ICT has been positive and reflects higher levels of quality and value for 

money. The organisation design project in HR will ensure that each school has a 
named advisor who will be responsible for the whole employee lifecycle and who 

liaises directly with key colleagues. Both Governor Services and School Management 
Support have received excellent customer satisfaction feedback throughout the year. 

The review of Board effectiveness during 2016 made some key recommendations 

about membership and Board appointments and we are now implementing these. I 
am particularly pleased to welcome six new Directors to the Board. The new 

Directors all represent customers in Newham schools and bring a wealth of 
experience from within the education and commercial sectors.  

I hope that you can take time to enjoy a peaceful break over the next few weeks 

and look forward to working with everyone in the new academic year.  

Kind regards, 

Anna  

Your school education visits 

guidance should be your first 
source of advice. This document 

contains practical advice and is 
aimed at helping schools in the 

decision -making process.  

Learning outside the Classroom (LOtC) 
has a vital part to play in meeting the 

demands of the National Curriculum 
and in achieving the goal of preparing 

young people effectively for life 
beyond school. Statistically LOtC 

activities are, and remain, very safe. 

Good planning and management, and 
professional decision making will help 

to ensure that they remain so.  

At the time of writing there is no 

formal Government advice against 

educational visits. 

The threat level for international 

terrorism in the UK is currently 
óSevereô. 

My general advice is to continue as 
planned, but:  

¶ Keep an eye on the news for any 

changes 

¶ Continue to be especially vigilant, 

and undertake due diligence and 
dynamic risk assessment 

¶ Avoid any areas which the Police 

state to avoid 

¶ Ensure that you have a ôPlan Bô in 

place for the activity/visit, if 
necessary 

¶ You are clear what to do if the 

group becomes split 

A source of advice is: 

¶ The National Guidance document 

on óVisits and threats from 

terrorismô -  t a k e n  f r o m 
www.oeapng.info 

¶ The National Police Chiefs Councilôs 

óRun, Hide, Tellô advice 

¶ Contact Alan 

Merry on 
020 8249 

6970 
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This year, the 12th Governorsô 

Curriculum Convention was 
held at St Edwardôs Catholic 

Primary Teaching School, on 
Monday, 03 July 2017.  

Newham governors and governors 

from neighbouring boroughs were 
greeted by NPW and school staff, 

some were treated to a tour of the 
school before the evening session 

began.  

Anna Crispin, NPW Chief Executive, 

and Christopher Mabey, St Edwardôs 

head teacher, opened the event by 
thanking governors for their attendance  

and for all their hard work, dedication 
and support for the school.  

Governors were given the choice of 

attending three of seven workshops 
on offer:  

¶ Assessment at KS2 and KS4 

¶ ICT in School: Google Suite 

¶ Transitions: Between Key Stages 

¶ Early Years Foundation Stage 

¶ Developing Reading Skills for life 

¶ Maths: Greater Depth and Mastery  

¶ Safeguarding Children in Education 

The workshops lasted 30 minutes 

each and provided governors with 

an overview of developments in 
that curriculum area and there was 

an opportunity for questions, 

answers and brief discussions. 

All workshops were delivered by 
NPW, local authority officers and 

specialist leaders in education, from 
Newham schools. 

The informative evening was well 

attended and received positive 
feedback including, the presenterôs 

ñpassion for her 
subject, Reading, 

was strong and 
came through during 

the sessionò. Another 

said: ñI can now 
ask my school how 

we deliver Mastery 
teaching in Mathsò. 

Overall, 94% of 

governors rated 
their experience of 

the event as 
Excellent or Good. 

It was an evening of networking 
and information sharing, all 

governors received goody bags, 

curriculum information and a light 
buffet was provided.  

NPW thanks all the staff at St 
Edwardôs school for hosting and 

supporting this annual event for 

governors. 

If you were unable to attend the 

convention you will 

find all the workshop 
presentations on the 

NPW Managed 

Learning 
Environment (MLE). 

Safeguarding 
Children in Education, 

Whatôs New in the 
Early Years Foundation Stage 

(EYFS) and elements of assessment 

will be covered in the Primary and 
Secondary Curriculum courses. These 

courses will all be available to attend 
as part of the governor training 

programme from September 2017. 

Please look out for the date and 
venue of our Annual Governorsô 

Conference, which will be held in 
November 2017. 

Sheena Kelly leaves Newham  

The Governorsô Curriculum Convention 

T h i s 
t e r m , 

after 22 years 
at St Stephenôs 

School and 

C h il dr enôs 
C e n t r e , 

Sheena Kelly is leaving 
Newham for pastures new.  

After a stint as a Youth and 

Community worker, with her final 
post being that of club servicing 

officer in arts and training for the 
London Federation of Boysô Clubs, 

Sheena returned to her childhood 

ambition of teaching, initially as a 
supply teacher, before being asked 

to take over a class.  

Sheena has been mentoring new 

teachers throughout most of her 
time at St Stephenôs and has been 

the Initial Teacher Training 

Coordinator for over a decade. 

Sheena has been the Special 

Education Needs Co-ordinator at St 
Stephenôs for nine years, and says 

that it is the progress made by 

pupils at the school in spite of any 
number of difficulties and working 

with their families to overcome 

these barriers that she will miss 

most. Sheena has nurtured pupils 
who arrive not being able to walk 

or talk to finish their time at St 
Stephenôs on their feet and with 

words on their lips.  

Sheena reminisced about events at 
the schoo l .  Inc lud ing  the 

celebrations for St Stephenôs 
Golden Anniversary and how  new 

building work at the school had 
revealed ancient artefacts for the 

pupils to examine and for the 

community to learn about its past.  

In the immediate future, Sheena is 

excited to sell her house and move 
out of London and to her continuing 

journey providing excellent education 

and support in her new life. Many 
thanks Sheena for all your hard 

work and good luck. 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
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Newham spells success  

On Monday, 10 July 2017, this 

yearôs Newham Spelling Bee 
took place at Elmhurst Primary 

School.  

Teams from Hallsville, Hartley, 

Essex, Kensington, St James, 

Colegrave, Sir John Heron, Godwin, 
St Antonyôs, Vicarage and Apex  

Primary Schools competed. 

Ultimately, Vicarage emerged as 

2017 champions with the full 180 
points, followed by St James with 

170 and Sir John Heron with 160. 

Schools were paired off and  teams 
of four pupils competed at a time. 

An announcer from the team from 
the Newham Library Services team 

accompanied each team and read 

out the words, checked the written 
response and indicated to the 

judges and 
scorekeepers with a 

bell if the 
response was 

incorrect. 

Beginning with 
Year 3, pupils were 

asked to spell 
words from a list of 

100, which they had 

learned in advance. 

Having spelled a 

selection, the Year 5 
and 6 pupils went 

head-to-head to 

provide the 

definitions for a set of words. 

Appropriately, each team was 
provided a buzzer to press in order 

to give their answers. As the teams 
raced to give definitions for words 

such as ñameliorateò and 

ñbureaucracyò, their classmates and 
rival spellers waited breathlessly to 

see who would strike first. Some 
pupils had even managed to learn 

the definitions provided word-for-word. 

The final test was ñconundrumsò 

words whose letters were re-

arranged for example ñvisitedlieurimò 
and ñclaimedearsò (answers below). 

If neither team on the dais were 
able to unscramble the word, it was 

opened to the floor.  

It was not all hard work though. 
Poet Neal Zetter entertained the 

Newham spellers with humorous 
verses on orang-utans and also the 

effect of declining numbers of 

telephone boxes available for 
superhero transformations. Neal 

was outspoken about the 
importance word-

knowledge has 
been in his 

career, extending his vocabulary as 
well as his imagination and creativity . 

Over the summer, he will be running 
writing workshops and giving readings 

in libraries across Newham and London. 

In all, 31 schools registered to take 
part in the Spelling Bee this year, 

with 11 taking part on the day. 
Councillor Joy Laguda, Chair of 

Newham Council awarded the prizes. 

The Spelling Bee was organised by 
ISBAC - International Spelling Bee 

Advisory Committee, Rubina 
Rehman and Rosie Loveland from 

Elmhurst alongside Zenam Khan 
from Monega Primary. 

Verisimilitude and caramelised 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
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Rebecca Cheetham Nursery 

and Childrenôs Centre 
celebrated its annual carnival 

day, Fiesta Fun, on Friday, 30 
J u n e  2 0 1 7  w i t h  a n 

International theme to celebrate 

diversity and the myriad of 
cultures that exist in Newham.  

The day was a fabulous success 
with over 400 people passing 

through their doors to enjoy a 
range of activities aimed at Under 

5s including a bouncy castle and 

traditional favourites such as Tin 
Can Alley, Hook-a Duck, Hook-a-

Bag, badge and mask making 
alongside face painting, tombola 

and a raffle. Pupils from Ranelagh 

Primary and Curwen Primary 
Schools also attended the event 

performing songs and dances as 
well as the Wiggly Wild Show, 

which offered children the 
opportunity to interact 

with reptiles 

a n d 

creepy crawlies and the Fire 

Brigade and the Police who gave 
children the opportunity to take 

their fingerprints.  

To celebrate the diverse culture in 

the community, the Fun Day also 

saw Steel Pan performers, dancers, 
African Drumming lessons, Henna 

designs and foods from around the 
world.   

The team from Health, Adult 
Learning, the Newham Foster and 

Adoption team, UCL, NEWTEC and 

the DLR were also in attendance to 
help promote opportunities and 

experiences for parents and carers. 

Councillors Joy Laguda and 

Tahmina Rahman were in 

attendance and tweeted: ñLovely 
fun packed afternoon at 

Rebecca 
Cheetham 

Nurseryé

Keep up the 
great work.ò 

Head Teacher, 
Rohan Al len 

could not have 
been more proud of 

the wonderful effort 

put in by all 
members of his 

team to make 
the day the 

huge success 

that it was. 
ñThis was 

o u r 
biggest carnival yet.  Subina 

Begum, our Childrenôs 
Centre Co-ordinator and the 

rest of the team pulled out 

all the stops to ensure 
fam i l i es  had  a 

wonderful time. We 
wanted to bring 

e v e r y o n e 

together, for 
people to meet 

each other and to 
have that sense 

of community 

cohesion; we 
c e r t a i n l y 

succeeded in 
c r e a t i n g  a 

celebratory and 
i n c l u s i v e 

atmosphere.ò 

Fiesta Fun at Rebecca Cheetham  

Pupils from Winsor Primary 

School led this yearôs carnival 
parade with a samba beat,  

bringing O Carnaval Brasileiro 
to Newham.  

This year the carnival took 

inspiration from, and celebrated, 
Newhamôs diverse community.  

The talented young artists and 

musicians participated in costume
-making and drumming workshops 

organised by Emergency Exit Arts.  

The Mardi Gras of Rio, creating 

costumes which represented the 

culture, fauna and flora of Brazil 
was the theme for this year.  

The carnival 
comes to 
Newham  

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
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Advertising in the NPW 
Newsletter  

The NPW Newsletter  

Publishes the latest teaching and support vacancies every week during term time, the NPW 
Newsletter provides education updates, news from schools and from NPW.  

Benefits of advertising  

Distributed to schools, reaching over 7,000  staff, and available on the NPW website, 
www.npw.uk.com, it reaches a potential readership of more than  8,000  each week. Placing 
your advert and vacancies in the Newsletter and online at NPW Jobsgopublic, you receive the 
benefit of effective target marketing at prices starting from  £11.50 per week for event or 
product adverts. 

NPWho?  

NPW is a respected provider of high quality, professional education support services and 
provides a one stop shop. Experienced staff work in collaboration with you to provide bespoke 
solutions that free up leadership time and allows schools, academies and other educational 
settings to focus on delivering excellent outcomes for young people.  

For schools, academies and other education settings  

For schools that are not NPW members a quarter page event advert costs £15 per edition or a 
write-up of an event is an additional £25 . 

For companies and other organisations  

Your advert will be seen by more than 8,000 readers, made up of our subscribers and over 100 
schools in East London. 

We welcome companies promoting products and services. If your proposal meets publication 
standards then an advertorial article or flyer in the NPW Newsletter can be arranged. Current 
prices are as follows: 

Any queries? Stories or events for publication? Advertising a school vacancy or service?  

Contact us at : newsletter@npw.uk.com 

Schools can also publicise vacancies online at NPW Jobsgopublic and in the NPW Newsletter by 
contacting adverts@npw.uk.com 

Size     Cost  

   Edition (1)  Month (4)  
Full page   £190.00  £700.00 
240x180 mm 

Half page   £95.00  £350.00 
180x118mm 

Quarter Page  £47.50  £175.00 
90x118mm 

Eighth page  £11.50  £126.00*  
90x59mm 

*for 12 weeks  

Advert artwork  

Advert artwork is preferred in JPEG format. 
However, if necessary, other formats can be 
accepted. 

To advertise in the NPW Newsletter please send 
your proposal  or any enquir ies to 
newsletter@npw.uk.com or call 020 8249 6963  

Subscribe to receive the NPW Newsletter to your 
inbox weekly here 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/
mailto:newsletter@npw.uk.com
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/
mailto:adverts@npw.uk.com
mailto:newsletter@npw.uk.com
http://www.npw.uk.com/newsletter/index.php
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TRAINING 
Role of the Educational Visits Co -ordinator  
Now more than ever it is vital that Visit Leaders are able to react to emergencies when away from the school on 

educational visits. It is crucial that all schools have a designated member of staff to co -ordinate Educational Visits 
(of all types).  

This one-day session, delivered by Alan Merry, will cover all the legal responsibilities for schools around 

educational visits, and will give specific training to EVCs using a range of strategies including discussion, 
presentation and workshop activities. 

Date: Wednesday, 27 September 2017 
Time: 09:30 ï 15:30 

Venue: Francis House, 760 Barking Road, Plaistow, London, E13 9PJ 
Cost: Free for members (cancellation/non attendance fee applies)/£149.00 non members (lunch included). To 

reserve a place on this training session above please email trainingsms@npw.uk.com 

Legionella and asbestos risk in schools  
Following the success of the first session, NPW is running a briefing to help you manage the risks of Legionella 

and asbestos in your school. Head teachers have a responsibility to maintain a clean, safe educational 
environment. The session will include information on what legionella is and how it spreads; what is expected of 

you and how to fulfil those requirements; you will be briefed on the latest asbestos issues and how to write an 

asbestos management plan. 

Date: Friday, 6 October 2017 

Time: 10:00 - 12:00 
Venue: Francis House, 760 Barking Road, Plaistow, London, E13 9PJ 

Cost: £45 to reserve a place on this session please email trainingsms@npw.uk.com or telephone 020 8249 6971. 

Safer Recruitment Training  
Participants will: 

¶ Look at how safer recruitment fits within the wider context of safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children. 
¶ Look at the importance of following a consistent and thorough process to obtain relevant information about 

each job applicant. 
¶ Consider the importance of using structured interviews, and pre -employment checks on selected candidates 

¶ Examine the need for ongoing awareness and vigilance and consider how organisations can develop and 

maintain an environment that deters and prevents abuse and challenges inappropriate behaviour.  

Lucy Faithful, the consortium responsible for updating safer recruitment materials has decided against imposing 
the requirement for participants to complete a refresher course every 5 years. The consortium encourages staff to 

refresh their knowledge when they feel it is needed. For example if there has been a significant change in 

legislation or national guidance.  

Participants will be expected to complete an assessment to test their understanding of the training material.  

Places are limited, contact Rosalind.Sarwan@npw.uk.com to register on the course.  

Participants can complete the training online at:  https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what -you-can-do/get -expert-training/

safer-recruitment-training/  

Date: Monday, 09 October 2017 
Time: One day 

Venue: Francis House, 760 Barking Road, Plaistow, London, E13 9PJ 
Cost: The course is provided free for schools as part of the HR SLA 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
mailto:trainingsms@npw.uk.com
mailto:trainingsms@npw.uk.com
mailto:Rosalind.Sarwan@npw.uk.com
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-you-can-do/get-expert-training/safer-recruitment-training/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-you-can-do/get-expert-training/safer-recruitment-training/


17/07/2017  NPWschoolservices @NPWnews 

T
ra

in
in

g
 

 S
u

m
m

e
r 

2
0

1
7,

 I
s
s
u

e
 1

2
 

7 

TRAINING 
First Aid Training  
First Aid courses are delivered by Strong Roots 

Training. Unlike some training providers, their courses 
are regulated by Qualsafe, an Ofqual recognised 

Awarding Organisation, established by experts in the 

First Aid training industry, strict limits apply on the 
number of trainees on courses at any one session. 

First Aid training available as follows:  

¶ Basic Emergency First Aid (3 hours) Thursday, 

21 September 2017 

¶ Paediatric First Aid (2 day) Monday, 25 - 

Tuesday, 26 September 2017 | Monday, 20 - 

Tuesday, 21 November 2017 
¶ Visit Leader First Aid Session (1 Day) Monday, 

02 October 2017 

¶ First Aid at Work (3 day) Monday, 09 - 

Wednesday, 11 

October 2017 | 
Monday, 27 - 

Wednesday, 29 
November 2017 

¶ Combined First Aid at Work plus Paediatric 

Training (3 Days) Monday, 13 - Wednesday, 15 

November 2017 
¶ First Aid at Work Refresher (2 days) Please contact 

¶ Emergency First Aid Training (1 day) Please 

contact 

¶ QA Level 2 Award in Cardiopulmonary 

Resuscitation and Automated External 

Defibrillation (QCF) Please contact 

For costs and to book onto this session or to enquire 

about one-day Emergency First Aid Training and 
bespoke first aid training delivered at your school 

please contact firstaidtraining@npw.uk.com. 

Introduction to Health & Safety at Work Briefing  
This training course that has been primarily designed for new head teachers, heads of establishments and senior 

school managers. It explains the Health and Safety Management Systems used in schools and other educational 
settings. The course may benefit deputy head teachers acting in the absence of the head teacher during the 

school year or other members of the leadership team with a health and safety remit. The elements of the course 

will contain the following:  

¶ Clarification of the responsibilities of the head teacher or person acting in their absence  

¶ An introduction to health and safety legislation relating to schools and other educational establishments  

¶ The role of Corporate Health and Safety and the role of Newham Partnership Working 

¶ Guidance on the duty to manage asbestos 

¶ Briefing on health and safety management system used in schools 

¶ Workshop and introduction to risk assessment 

Date: Wednesday, 20 September 2017 
Times: 09:30 - 15:30 (Please arrive at 09:15 for registration)  

Venue: Francis House, 760 Barking Road, Plaistow, London, E13 9PJ 
Cost: This course is offered at the discounted price of £99.00 per person. Please note there is a no-show/late 

cancellation charge of the full amount to cover administration, materials, refreshment and tutor costs.  

To reserve a place on this session please email trainingsms@npw.uk.com or telephone 020 8249 6971. 

Manual Handling  
NPW and Strong Roots Training are pleased to announce the addition of the Manual Handling course to the 

current suite of training on offer. This half -day course will show staff the correct technique for manual handling 
that avoids accidents and injury.  

The Manual Handling Operations Regulations define manual handling as ñany transporting or supporting of a load 

(including the lifting, putting down, pushing, pulling, carrying or moving thereof) by hand or by bodily forceò. 

Date: Friday, 24 November 2017 

Venue: Francis House, 760 Barking Road, Plaistow, London, E13 9PJ 
Time: 13:00 - 16:00 

Cost:  £70 members/£80 non members 
For further information and to book onto the session contact trainingsms@npw.uk.com or 020 8249 6971. 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
mailto:firstaidtraining@npw.uk.com
mailto:trainingsms@npw.uk.com
mailto:trainingsms@npw.uk.com
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Class Teacher  
Main Scale TLR for right 
Candidate  
 
Godwin Junior School 
London E70JW 

Tel: 020 8534 7601 

Email: info@godwin.newham.sch.uk 

Godwin Junior School is a 

successful, expanding three-form 
entry junior school in Forest Gate, 

Newham.  We are seeking to 
appoint excellent teachers whose 

creativity and dynamism will inspire 
our highly-motivated pupils and help 

our school on the journey from 

ógoodô to óoutstandingô.  

We are able to offer TLR points for 

the right candidate.  

We offer the Inner London 

Weighting Allowance. 

We are seeking to either an 
experienced teacher or an NQT. 

What makes us special?  

We offeré 

motivated, well -behaved children 

who enjoy learning and achieve well 

a dedicated and highly-skilled team 

of teachers and support staff who 

constantly seek to ensure that all of 
our children thrive  

a leadership team which places our 
children at the heart of every 

decision 

a real commitment to professional 

development 

an ethos in which all of our children 
are supported to discover their 

talents 

a diverse community which shares 

and contributes to our core values  

What makes you special?  

You areé 

an excellent classroom practitioner 

with a track -record of accelerating 
pupil progress 

an experienced team-player 

committed to inclusion, with high 

expectations for all of our children  

committed to professional 
development  

Visits to the school are very 
welcome. Please contact the School 

Business Manager, Mrs Kettle, on 
020 8534 7601 or 

rafi.kettle@godwin.newham.sch.uk, 

to arrange this.  

Closing Date for applications:                           

28th July 2017  

Apply online at: https://ats -

npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/

view/37058 

Class Teacher  
Main Scale TLR for relevant 
experience  
 
Selwyn Primary School 
London E13 0LX 

T: 020 84716173 

REQUIRED BY -  September 

2017  

LOCATED AT ï Selwyn Primary 
School, which is part of the Leading 

Learning Trust.  

Executive Head teacher ï Emma 

Nicholls  

Please visit our website for further 

information about Selwyn Primary 

School. 

We are looking for a 

practitioner with:  

Evidence of being a good/

outstanding teacher 

High expectations of pupil outcomes 

Excellent organisational skills 

A strong work ethic and the ability 

to work collaboratively with 
colleagues, parents and governors 

The ability to create a stimulating 

and inclusive learning environment 
where all pupils make good and 

better progress 

A commitment to own professional 

development 

We can offer the right 

candidate:  

Excellent CPD and professional 
development opportunities including 

pathways into furthering your school 
leadership within a vibrant, friendly 

and dedicated school community. 

Shortlisting and interviews will 
take place on a rolling 

programme  

Successful candidates will be asked 

to apply for an Enhanced Disclosure 
from the DBS. Further information 

about the disclosure can be found at 
www.crb.gov.uk  and in the 

recruitment pack. We are fully 

committed to safeguarding children.  

Selwyn is a medium-sized, inclusive 

school for children aged 3 to 11.  
Our school is the sponsor of the 

Leading Learning Trust.  There are 
510 pupils on roll including part -time 

nursery pupils.  Selwyn is the 

Newham resourced school for deaf 
pupils who are fully integrated into 

mainstream. 

Visits to our school are encouraged 

and are most welcome. 

Apply online at: 

https://ats -npw.jobsgopublic.com/

vacancies/view/36861 

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
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Class teachers  

Elmhurst Primary School 

Upton Park Road 

London E7 8JY 

Tel: 020 8472 1062 

www.elmhurstprimary.co.uk  

Headteacher: Mr S. Ahmed 

Email: 

sahmed@elmhurst.newham.sch.uk 

Required for September 2017 or 

earlier. Key stage is flexible. 

Are you looking for an exciting 
opportunity with excellent 

development prospects? 

We are a four-form entry, 

outstanding primary school In East 
London with wonderful children 

who are keen to learn. We are 

ambitious for our pupils and believe 
in developing the whole child. We 

teach our children to achieve high 
academic standards, as well as 

enabling them to win debating 

competitions, act in Shakespearian 

plays and enjoy art visits to 

Barcelona, Rome and Amsterdam.  

Elmhurst is a respected National 

Teaching School and a Maths Hub, 
providing excellent training 

opportunities for our own teachers 

and others across London. Due to 
our national profile we attract 

visitors who come to learn from our 
innovative practice. Our school site 

includes bespoke training rooms 
and excellent classroom 

accommodation.  

We are seeking to appoint teachers 
who have: 

Outstanding classroom practice or 
have the potential to develop this  

The desire to develop professionally 

A good academic background 

We are able to offer TLR points for 

the right candidate. NQTs are also 
welcome to apply. We offer the 

Inner London Weighting Allowance.  

 

Visits to the school are warmly 

welcomed- please contact 

Sukwinder Samra our Head of 

School on 
ssamra@elmhurst.newham.sch.uk 

We invite applications on a 
rolling basis.  

Application form and further details 

please apply on line at: http://ats -
npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/

view/29811-class-teachers?
source=1109-npw-newsletter  

Elmhurst Primary School is 
committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children. 

All posts are subject to satisfactory 
DBS, qualification and reference 

checks. 

A disqualification declaration 

questionnaire maybe required for 

this post.  

KS1, KS2 & EYFS Teachers  
North Beckton Primary School 
 

We are seeking to appoint full-time 
KS1, KS2 & EYFS teachers for 

September 2017 or sooner. 

 

North Beckton Primary School is 

looking for inspiring, highly 
motivated and experienced KS1, 

KS2 & EYFS Teachers to join our 

dedicated Curriculum Team.  

We are a large, improving primary 

school with over 590 pupils on roll, 
due to grow to 680 by 2018. We 

are located in the London Borough 
of Newham ï a vibrant, inner city 

borough just 25 minutes from the 

centre of London, within an 
ethnically diverse local community.  

You will: 

be able to deliver consistently high 

standards of teaching and learning, 

or have the potential to develop this  

be able to inspire and motivate all 

children to have a growth mindset 
and achieve their full potential  

have a strong academic background 

be somebody who wants to develop 

their leadership skills (We can offer 

a competitive salary for the right 
candidate) 

In return for your commitment and 
enthusiasm, we can offer the 

opportunity to work alongside a 
talented team of leaders, teachers, 

teaching assistants, governors as 

well as a supportive wider 
community. 

We are committed to safeguarding 
and promoting the welfare of 

children and the successful 

candidates will undergo full DBS 
checks. 

Informal visits are encouraged and 
welcomed and can be arranged by 

contacting Taz Mansuria (SBM); 020 
7473 3344 or 

taz.mansuria@northbeckton.newha

m.sch.uk 

Application form and further details 

please apply on line at http://ats -
npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/

view/28632-teachers?source=1200-
npw-newsletter  

For technical enquires please call 

020 8249 6946. For any other 
enquiries please contact the school 

directly on 020 7473 3344 or 
info@northbeckton.newham.sch.uk   

Closing Date: as soon as 
vacancies are filled  

Interviews: on an ongoing 

basis  

Applicants will be contacted on an 

ongoing basis. 

The schools in Newham are 

committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expect all 

staff and volunteers to share this 
commitment. A disqualification 

declaration questionnaire maybe 
required for this post.  

twitter.com/NPWnews
http://www.facebook.com/NPWschoolservices
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/29811-class-teachers?source=1109-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/29811-class-teachers?source=1109-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/29811-class-teachers?source=1109-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/29811-class-teachers?source=1109-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/28632-teachers?source=1200-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/28632-teachers?source=1200-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/28632-teachers?source=1200-npw-newsletter
http://ats-npw.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/view/28632-teachers?source=1200-npw-newsletter



